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From Behind the Principal’s Desk

What a busy and rewarding fortnight it has been at Bribbaree!

On Wednesday 4th June, we proudly hosted The Biggest Morning Tea in conjunction with
our Book Fair. We were delighted to welcome many of our parents into the school and

share some delicious treats, lovingly prepared by our staff. A special thank you to Aminah
and Devina for their help with the scone making – the treats went down a treat! The

Biggest Morning Tea is not only about raising funds but also awareness for those
impacted by cancer – survivors, those currently undergoing treatment, and those we

remember.

Our Book Fair was a great success, with students showing an increased interest in reading
– something truly special for any teacher to witness. Watching students develop a love

for books is a milestone worth celebrating.

On Wednesday 11th June, we were visited by the Lions Eye Health Program, which
provides free vision checks to support early detection of eye issues. Students found the

experience engaging, and results were sent home for families to follow up if needed. A
heartfelt thank you to the Lions for including small schools like ours in their important

work.

On Thursday 12th June, senior students Aminah and Devina represented Bribbaree at the
Leadership Summit. This event brought together student leaders from small schools

across the region to develop their leadership skills, encourage collaboration, and
promote student voice.

Bribbaree remains a strong and proud part of our community.
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Friday at Caragabal 
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Musica Viva- Quandialla
Wednesday  

Quandialla Public School 20
Friday

Upcoming events include the Small Schools Debating Competition on Monday 16th
June, where Aminah and Devina will team up with Macey and Kate from Quandialla. 

We also look forward to Musica Viva on Wednesday 18th June at Quandialla Memorial
Hall.

Unfortunately, the cold snap arrived faster than expected, and we missed our window
to hold a sleep out under the stars before it became too chilly and while it was still

safe to burn our woodpile. With fire bans beginning October 1st, we will do our best to
reschedule this event next term.

And finally, some exciting news to share – on Wednesday 4th June, we welcomed Mrs
Mouatt for her first visit to Bribbaree. I had told her how special this place is, and she
agreed – describing it as something of a “teacher haven.” Thank you to our students

and staff for giving her such a warm welcome.

In my absence that day, I was attending the 
interview for the permanent Teaching 
Principal role at Bribbaree Public School – 
and I am thrilled to share that I was successful
 and have accepted the position. I am deeply 
committed to continuing our school’s learning 
journey, working with what I truly believe is the 
best team I’ve had the pleasure of working with,
 and ensuring Bribbaree remains a strong and 
proud part of our community.

Bribbaree Public School 27
Friday

Upcoming Dates: Term 2 & Term 3
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Tuesday 24th June

Debating 16

Tuesday 22nd July
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